
 

Big Top Circus and Potential Summer Fete with your HELP!! 

Dear Parents, Carers, and Friends of St Andrews, 

The big top ‘Happy’s Circus’ arrives on our field on July 12th — LAST CHANCE to grab your 

EARLY BIRD tickets at £10 until March 31st. Scan QR code for tickets before they sell out!!! 

          

The aim is also to host a pre-event summer fete, but FOSA can’t do this without more 

HELP!!!!! We need every family to consider how you or your friends can get involved to help 

our school raise money to further support our children.  

Please complete the feedback form attached and pass to the office, or online Ctrl + Click 

here to respond online by 11th March. 

Thank you for reading this far and hopefully we can make this event happen together! 

Best wishes, 

Friends of St Andrews               fosalaverstock@gmail.com 

………………………………………………………………….. 

Name:   ……………………………………..   

Child’s Name: ……………………………..……....   Year Group:......................................... 

Please tick: I CAN….   

🔲  Display a poster at home, work, or in social spaces 

🔲 Deliver flyers locally 

🔲 See if my workplace offers match funding or sponsorship 

🔲 Connect FOSA with suppliers for sweets, drinks, burgers, face painting etc.  

🔲 Help on the day:     🔲 Share a stall      🔲       Marshal 

🔲  Help Sell refreshments   🔲      Check tickets  

🔲 Help set up 

🔲 Offer any other support (please specify) ………………………………………… 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd_nPmdMw6qKd7InMJMVrxOkSvN_5YZvVUTOLXQChLeorhjow/viewform?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd_nPmdMw6qKd7InMJMVrxOkSvN_5YZvVUTOLXQChLeorhjow/viewform?usp=sharing

